
6th Grade 

Year-End Picnic 
 

 

 

As a grade level, we will be holding an end-of-the-year picnic on Monday, June 24th.  The planned 

activities will be during the day, from 8:45am until 11:55am, on the middle school back field. 

All school rules will be enforced for this event, including dress code. However, hats are allowed and 

even suggested once we exit the building, because the weather will hopefully be warm and sunny. We suggest 

applying sunscreen before coming to school, and students with respiratory conditions, allergies, or asthma 

should be aware of the risk and come prepared. For those who have medical supplies here at the school, the 

nurse will be monitoring the event and prepare accordingly. 

Anyone who pre-ordered a yearbook will have gotten it before the picnic and open sales will be 

occurring during lunch Wednesday the week before through Tuesday. Students may also bring some equipment 

to make the time enjoyable (i.e. – blankets/sheets to sit on, a football, etc.). However, we ask that there be no 

lacrosse equipment or baseball/softball bats, for safety reasons. Also, we ask that each student come prepared 

with a WATER BOTTLE, visibly labeled with his or her name. Students can refill these throughout the day. 

Students will be provided with a lunch of pizza, chips, fruit, and ice cream. If you would like to assist in 

some way, we are looking for help during the event as well as donations of paper plates & napkins, 

WATER jugs, gallon containers or larger, as well as SLICED ORANGES, GRAPES and INDIVIDUAL 

SNACK BAGS of chips or pretzels.  We have created an online sign up for this purpose (linked here: 

https://goo.gl/3cqcxb ) and for people willing to chaperone. It should also be linked on each 6th grade teacher’s 

Google Classroom for easy access. These items can be dropped off to room C5, before Monday morning. 

We have had a wonderful year with your students and hope that this picnic is a fun event for all 

involved. Thank you for all of your support and assistance! 

The Teachers of the  6th Grade 
 

 

https://goo.gl/3cqcxb

